
 

  

  

 

 

May 26, 2023 
 
 
VIA U.S. Certified MAIL and EMAIL 
 
MEDICAL INFORMATION TECH INC 
 1 Medi Tech Circle 
Westwood, MA 02090 
Attn:  Michelle O’Connor, President 
 
 
Re:  Termination of Modules and Interfaces Related to the MEDITECH Health Care  
        Information System Software Agreement 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please allow this to serve as written notice under Article IV – Service of Contract No. 01-160, 
effective March 6, 2001, as amended, between San Bernardino County on behalf of Arrowhead 
Regional Medical Center (“County”) and Medical Information Tech, Inc. that the County intends to 
terminate the following services on or around July 26, 2023: 
 
Admissions Module 
- OV Provider Updates to MT MIS 
EPI and Medical Records Module 
Executive Support System 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Karen Akparanta at (909) 580-3217 or 
akparantak@armc.sbcounty.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

William L. Gilbert 
Director 
 
 
 

400 N. Pepper Avenue, Colton, California 92324-1819   |   Phone: 909.580.1000 

mailto:akparantak@armc.sbcounty.gov

